
 Year 6 

Another industrious week in year 6!  We have started a unit of 
work on journalistic writing.  As part of this we have found the 
features of newspaper articles and explored the difference 
between biased and balanced articles. We will continue with this 
unit and work towards writing our own newspaper reports.  In 
maths children have been working on a variety of topics such as: 
multiplication and division, fractions, prime factors and properties 
shape. 
  
I would like to remind you that correct school uniform should be 
worn. We have noticed that a number of children have 
been wearing hooded tops and unsuitable shoes.  Please ensure 
children wear black shoes and a school jumper.  Please also ensure 
that girls' skirts are of an appropriate length for primary school 
(knee length).   
  
Thank you for your co operation and on going support. The Year 6 
Team. 

  

  


